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To Simon Gilhooly, Kylee Olson, and Chloe Rychtik for participating in the Lighthouse

Youth Group service experience called “Hunger Quest” the weekend of August 18. They

served at three different organizations in Milwaukee and Libertyville, IL that focused on

helping the hungry and learned more about world hunger through discussions and a variety

of fun activities. 

To Courtney Cowen, who was named an All-American last month with her dance team from

Alma College in Michigan, her team also earned the highest qualification scores for

Nationals.
 

To Cora Ann Manderscheid, daughter of Meghan and Wesley, and sister to Raymond, who

was baptized into the Christian faith on Sunday morning, August 27. Faith Battaglia is

Cora’s sponsor. 

SPECIAL THANKS
To our worship leaders in August: Jennifer Dimmer, Kathy Bretl, and Phil Stepanski.
 

To our August Offering Counters: Kathy Bretl, Ken Matthews, Joe and Bev Mueller, Phil

Stepanski and Tracy Bretl, and Joe and Dawn Rychtik.
 

To Jeanne Mantsch for writing greeting cards for the month of August.
 

To Jim Holmes, Susan Niederfrank, Adele Richert, and Pastor Scott for removing teasel on

August 5. 

To those who donated school supplies for the community back-to-school drive.

To Meghan Manderscheid, our church Lighthouse Youth Ministry Representative, who

prepared and served breakfast to the Lighthouse middle school youth who stayed

overnight at our church on August 18. The group was very hungry having ended their 24-

hour fast with the breakfast meal.

To Brett Dimmer for being the “sound engineer” for all of the pre-recorded accompaniment

for the soloists at Lloyd Smith’s Celebration of Life on August 26.

Baptism

CONGRATULATIONS


